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DATE:
June 16, 2011
TO:
All Holders of Standard Special Provisions



FROM:
Larry Brinck, Standards and Specifications Engineer
SUBJECT:
Deletion of Revision of Sections 105 and 106, Conformity to the Contract of Portland Cement Concrete Pavement (Compressive Strength Criteria)
Effective this date, our unit is deleting the standard special provision, Revision of Sections 105 and 106, Conformity to the Contract of Portland Cement Concrete Pavement (Compressive Strength Criteria).   This special provision is five pages long and is dated February 3, 2011.
The language contained within this special provision is now obsolete, and is being replaced with what is defined for compressive strength criteria in the Revision of Sections 105, 106, 412 and 601, Conformity to the Contract of Portland Cement Concrete Pavement and Dowel Bars for Transverse Weakened Plane Joints, which is being issued today.  
Those of you who keep books of Standard Special Provisions should remove this now obsolete special provision from your file. We have attached a new Index of Standard Special Provisions for your reference. 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact this office.
LB/mrs
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